2023-2024
NEW COMSTOCK PARK ONLINE

VOLUNTEER

FORM

It is time to fill out a new volunteer form
for the 2023-2024 school year.

Anyone that plans to attend a classroom party, assist in the classroom,
attend a field trip, assist with band, assist with the Sr. All Night Party, etc.
needs to complete a new volunteer form each school year.

New online form located on our web page at
www.cppschools.com or scan the QR code.




